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January 12, 2024 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT ON IAI AND SOA INTERNATIONAL FINANCIAL REPORTING 
INSURERS (IFRI) CERTIFICATE PROGRAM 

 
 
Dear Interested Participants, 
 
This is a friendly reminder that the registration slots for the first cohort of the IAI SOA IFRI 
Certificate Program are filling up rapidly. Don't miss out on this opportunity! 
 
Act Now, Save Your Seat: Register Now! 
 
As we approach full capacity for the first cohort, we encourage all interested registrants 
to complete their registration promptly to ensure a spot in this session. 
 
Those unable to secure a spot in the first cohort due to capacity constraints can register 
for the second cohort, tentatively scheduled to commence in May 2024. 
 
Registration Link: https://elearning.actuariesindia.org/ 
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